
 
 
Randy Anhorn  
Administrator/Limnologist                                                                220 North Lake Street  
651.209.9753                   Forest Lake, MN  55025 
randy.anhorn@clflwd.org 
 
 

 
Board of Managers 

Richard P. Damchik112/23/20101—President     Jackie A. Anderson—Vice President      Wayne S. Moe—Secretary 
John T. Lynch—Treasurer      Jon W. Spence—Manager 

 
MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

March 17, 2010, 1:00 to 3:30 p.m. 
 

Comfort Lake – Forest Lake Watershed District 

Watershed Management Plan update 

TAC/CAC Stakeholder Meeting  

 
The Comfort Lake - Forest Lake Watershed District (CLFLWD) currently operates under a 2001 Watershed 

Management Plan (Plan) that was amended in 2008. The original Plan served the District well during its 

formative years, but the District has evolved to a point where a completely revised Plan not only is needed, but 

is required by State Statute. For this reason, the District has recently initiated the process to update its Plan by 

late-2011. As part of this process, the District Managers are looking to actively engage its Technical and 

Citizen Advisory Committees (TAC/CAC) throughout to provide input on:    

 

• Watershed health and assessment 

• Mission, vision, and issue identification  

• Goals, policies, and communication strategies  

• Implementation efforts 

• Partnerships  and coordination 

 

The CLFLWD Managers invite you to attend a meeting on Wednesday, March 17th at 1:00 p.m., at the 

Forest Lake City Council Chambers, 220 North Lake Street, Forest Lake, MN.  This is the first of an 

estimated five meetings of the TAC/CAC stakeholder’s group throughout the District’s Plan update process.  

 

Topics to be discussed at March 17, 2010 CLFLWD Plan update TAC/CAC Stakeholder meeting includes: 

 

• Plan update needs and timeline/process 

• Review Goals and Objectives from CLFLWD 2001 Plan (and measureable successes) 

• Present the Board’s draft Mission statement 

• Present the Board’s thoughts on issues and goals for 2011-2021 Plan 

• Discuss what TAC/CAC sees as needs/issues 

• Roles—LGU vs. watershed--coordination 

 

We welcome your participation and hope that you will contribute by sharing your knowledge of the watershed, 

watershed and water quality problems, and ideas for watershed direction and goals/objectives.  If you prefer, 

you may propose another person to represent your agency/organization in your place.  Please respond to Randy 

Anhorn (randy.anhorn@clflwd.org or 651.209.9753) if you plan to attend or if you are unable to attend the 

meeting but would like to be part of the TAC/CAC Stakeholder process. 

 


